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Dear members of the Rosary Teams, 
dear friends,

Our Teams, although they are indeed part of the same 
Movement, experience realities specific to each of the 
countries where they are present. In order to work for 
their unity, it is sufficient to be faithful to two fundamental 
elements: the meditation on our daily Mystery and the 
monthly prayer in our homes. Together, missionaries!

Latest news
As planned, Fr. Louis-Marie went to the new 
Saint Charles Lwanga Province, specifically 
to Cameroon and the Central African 
Republic. In the first country, the Rosary 
Teams have been established for many 
years and it is necessary to revitalize them… 
always returning to the fundamentals, of 
course. In the second, everything remains to 
be done. What challenges for the Provincial 
Promoter of the Rosary!

Agenda
Once again, at the end of the year, the Interna-
tional Coordination should go to America. The 
young Spanish-speaking Teams need our prayer 
and support. Will the planned cooperation with 
Dominican Sisters who are both in Mexico and 
the United States come to fruition? We will tell 
you more in the next Newsletter. And perhaps 
we will go so far as to announce the birth of the 
Daily Prayer Booklet in Tetum, the language 
of East Timor.

Collection 2024 … more news
As you know, we cannot exist without you. For three years, the national solidarity contribution, 
paid mainly by France, no longer covers our fixed costs (rent, translations and salaries…). Your 
donations allow us to continue the mission. And you are not short of ideas! A French Team 
member paints for us –this is the photo you find at the top of this Newsletter– and what people 
give us for these paintings are donated to the Teams. Many thanks to her and to all of you for 
your generosity!
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